
 

 

 
 

17th November 2017 

 

Key Stage Two News 

If you need to contact any of the class 
teachers in KS2 you can find us on the 

playground after school, alternatively you 
can send us an email … 

 
Mrs Ryan 

e.ryan@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 

Miss Evans  
j.evans@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 
 Mr Clough 

j.clough@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 

Miss Lea 
k.lea@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 
 

22nd  December 2017 

We have reached the end of our first term this 
academic year and what a term it has been! KS2 
have had a busy and productive time and their 

hard work, effort and determination has not gone 
unnoticed. All our children should feel very proud 
of their accomplishments and achievements this 
term and I know that all the staff feel very proud 

of each and every one of them.  
 

We all enjoyed a lovely carol service this morning, 
the children’s beautiful singing and various 

performances put us all in the festive spirit. Well 
done to Year 6 for introducing each year group 

and for their beautiful rendition of ‘Silent Night’, to 
Year 5 for re-telling the Christmas story so clearly, 
to Year 4 for their fantastic Christingles and Year 3 
who brought the story to life with their fantastic 
acting.  A special well done to Elizabeth in Year 5 
for her solo Keyboard performance which finished 

off the service perfectly. Thank you to all the 
volunteers who helped the children walk to and 

from the church.  
 

There will be no homework set over the Christmas 
holidays, we hope you enjoy a restful and peaceful 

Christmas and cherish the opportunity to spend 
quality family time together.  

 
From all the KS2 team, have a wonderful 

Christmas and we look forward to seeing you 
again in January.   

Dates for your diary 

 
School will be closed on Monday 8th 
January and will re-open on Tuesday 

9th January. 
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